
March 22, 1999

A. L. Singleton
Chief of Staff
Committee on Ways and Means
Subcommittee on Oversight
U. S. House of Representatives
1136 Longworth House Office Building
Washington, D. C. 20515

RE: March 23, 1999  Hearing on Pensions

Dear Mr. Singleton:

Enclosed is a Statement of the Building and Construction Trades Department,
AFL-CIO and the National Coordinating Committee for Multiemployer Plans
for inclusion in the record of the Committee on Ways and Means Subcommittee on
Oversight hearing of March 23, 1999.

Your designated contacts with respect to this Statement are:

Lori Wyatt, Director
National Coordinating Committee for Multiemployer Plans
815 16 th Street, N.W.
Washington, D. C. 20006
(202) 737- 5315   FAX (202) 737-1308

Mary Ellen Boyd
Building and Construction Trades Department, AFL-CIO
1155 15 th Street, N.W.
Washington, D.C. 20005
(202) 347- 1461  FAX  (202) 628-0724

With kind regards, I am

Sincerely,

Lori Wyatt
Director

enclosures


